
The Division of Plastic Surgery in conjunction with Vancouver Coastal Health and 
Providence Health in Vancouver is accepting applications for a full-time permanent 
position with a focus on breast reconstruction. Applicants must have subspecialty 
fellowship training in breast reconstruction, including microsurgical reconstruction.  
The successful candidate will be expected to cover full time general plastic surgery 
call within the division and be comfortable with general plastic surgery trauma and 
reconstruction. The hospital services, together with the Division of Plastic Surgery 
and the University of British Columbia Department of Surgery are involved in 
undergraduate, post-graduate and continuing medical education programs. 
 
Available resources include access to the main Operating Room, Minor Treatment 
Room, and a hospital based hand clinic.   
 
Applicants must be certified in Plastic Surgery by the Royal College of Physicians 
and Surgeons (Canada), and be eligible for licensure by the BC College of 
Physicians and Surgeons. Training and/or experience in lymphedema surgery will 
be an asset.  
 
The successful applicant will be recommended for a Clinical Faculty Position in the 
University of British Columbia Department of surgery and will be expected to be 
involved in clinical teaching and research.  
 
Applications must include current curriculum vitae, a description of previous 
academic experience and of training relevant to the position, as well as of 
additional specialty training, if any, and three personal references. Applications will 
be accepted until October 15, 2021.  
 
Please respond with cover letter and CV to: 
 
Dr. Peter Lennox 
Head, UBC Division of Plastic Surgery 
c/o Ms. Maureen Berard, Administrative Manager 
2nd Floor, JPPS, BTHAU 
855 W. 12 Avenue 
Vancouver, BC, V5Z 1M9 
Maureen.berard@vch.ca 
 
Diversity, equity, and inclusion are essential to our goals of creating a great place 
to work and delivering exceptional care.  We acknowledge and accommodate 
unique differences and ensure special measures are in place so that all 
prospective and current employees are given an opportunity to succeed.  
 
We are committed to building a representative workforce and encourage 
applications reflecting diversity of sex, sexual orientation, gender identity or 
expression, racialization or ancestry, disability, political belief, religion, marital or 
family status, age, and/or status as a First Nation, Metis, Inuit, or Indigenous 
person.  


